
UPTON FIRE & EMS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 12/01/13

The meeting was opened at 0715 in the 2nd floor training room at the Fire Station. Those present
were: Chief Goodale, Dan Lazarz, Kerry Stoopack, Mike Marchand, and Jerry Owczarzak.

No action was taken on the previous minutes.

Dan Lazarz went over the IAMRESPONDING posting of “voluntary” meetings such as

Various training sessions to be utilized for tracking time put in and participation.

Other changes were suggested and made where applicable by those present to meet the

Personnel Department standards and requirements.

Multiple scenarios were presented as to how to cover different time periods and the flexibility

Of personnel to respond to multiple events that occur.

Stipend and/or salary compensations were discussed for the various shifts, but at the

Suggestion of the Chief, it was decided to wait until all items before the Personnel Board.

Were completed before proceeding further in this area.  Minimum time requirements for

Responding to new emergencies that might occur during a working event were also brought up.

A motion was made by Dan Lazarz to accept the latest recommendations for the Company

System framework. Seconded and unanimously voted in the affirmative.  The Chief requested a

Printed copy of the final plan to be submitted for review.  The Chief will be requesting Nader

Hamed’s resignation from the Committee to be submitted to the Town Manager/Selectmen so

That it may be acted upon and Kerry Stoopack’s appointment be submitted for acceptance in
order to fill the open slot.

Meeting adjourned at 0830


